
          What’s Happening? at March 4, 2018 
     Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
These announcement pages, as well as complete bulletins are 
available by email. Just send a request to gslcregina@sasktel.net 
Day Date Time Event 
3rd. Sunday in 
Lent 

March 4    8:30am 
 
  9:45am 
11:00am 

Traditional Worship Service with 
Communion. 
Education Hour 
Creative Worship with Sunday 
School 

Monday March  5   7:00pm    Elders Meeting 

 

March  7   5:30pm 
  6:00pm 
  7:00pm 

Lenten Supper 
Confirmation 
Wednesday Lenten Service 

Thursday March  8  10:00am    Builders in the Faith 

Friday March  9   7:30pm Youth Group 

4th Sunday in 
Lent 

March 11   8:30am 
  9:45am 
11:00am 

Traditional Worship Service. 
Education Hour 
Creative Worship with Communion 
and Sunday School. 

 

 

Midweek Lenten suppers begin at 5:30pm. This Wednesday 
we’re having Soup, Biscuits, Veggies and Dessert!  If you are able 
to help with food, a signup sheet is in the Narthex. Thanks! 

 

Sunday AM Bible Study: With the completion of the “One God, many 
gods” bible study we have moved to an equally exciting bible study which 
will be studying the differences between Confessional Lutheranism 
(which we are) and other Christian denominations (which we are not.) 
We continue our study with a look at Presbyterians this week, and next 
week we will continue the study of the Calvinist Church bodies with the 
Christian Reformed. Join us at 9:45 in the quiet room, or talk to 
Amanda if you have any questions. (Pastor Jim’s study series continues 
in the board room.) 

 

There will be a one item voters meeting on March 18 at 9:45 to vote on 
the restructuring of the Synod. 
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Please help fill this space! Your Announcements are 
Important! Please submit by Fri. @ 9:30am 

 

The Regina Lutheran Home Auxiliary Tea & Bazaar on 
Sat. April 14, from 2-4pm. at  

the Regina Lutheran Home. (1925 -5th. Ave N) 
Baking & Handicrafts will be sold in Town Hall, and Tea and Coffee will be 

served.  This is our 53rd Tea & Bazaar.  The proceeds will be used solely for 
the benefit of the Regina Lutheran Home elders. 

Donations to the Bake & Handicraft Tables are always welcome. 
 

Lutheran Laymen’s League - Did you know? 
The Lutheran Laymen’s League of Canada assists in telling the Good News 
of Jesus Christ by creating, distributing and promoting resources through 
various media and equips Christians for outreach. 
Our media messages, known collectively as Lutheran Hour Ministries, tell 
people wherever they are about the love of God and His plan for them. 
We partner with the Int’l Lutheran Laymen’s League (established in 1917) 
which has offices and project centres around the world. Our work is made 
possible by our Ministry Partners, those men and women who voluntarily 
offer their time and/or financial gifts. For more information contact Stephen 
Braaten or Ed Tiefenbach or visit www.lll.ca 

 

The annual LWMLC Prayer Service will be held on Sunday, March 4 at 
Prince of Peace Lutheran Church, 935 N McCarthy, Blvd, Regina beginning 
at 2:30 pm. The theme is "Lord, Be Our R & R (Rock and Refuge)" based 
on Psalm 62:7 "On God rests my salvation and my glory; my mighty Rock, 
my Refuge is God." Everyone is invited to attend. 

 

 

 

Children’s activity sheets, coloring pages and “quiet activity” bags 
are available on/under the table outside the sanctuary. Please help 
yourself to these (or ask an usher.) 

If you, or someone you know, needs rides to and/or from church, 
please let Kim Haberstock, Pastor Jim or Amanda know, so your 
name can be added to our Co-op Taxi program.  Funds have 

been provided specifically for this endeavor to ensure transportation 
concerns do not impact our members’ spiritual needs. 
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Lenten Devotions from Lutheran Hour Ministries: Silent Witnesses 
Did you ever wish that you could have been there at Jesus’ passion? 
Imagine what it would be like: 
 to hear the crowds shout “Hosanna!” as Jesus rode into Jerusalem 
 to smell and taste the feast at the Passover 
 to see Jesus carrying His cross to Golgotha 
 to touch the nail-wounds in Jesus’ hands when He rose from the dead 
We cannot do that, but the men and women who were eyewitnesses of 
these events have left their testimony in the pages of the Gospels.  But 
there were silent witnesses, too—objects, animals and places that played a 
part during key moments of Jesus’ suffering, death and resurrection. We 
find them in the pages of the Gospels as well. Though they cannot speak, 
they can show us something of His love and mercy toward us. 
For those unable to download on the website, a limited number of copies 
are available on the table at the back of the church. 

 

 

Baptized at the 11am service last Sunday was Emma Winnifred 
Leona Fiege, daughter of Curtis Fiege and Becky Sigfusson. 

Jesus teaches us that if we agree on anything and ask in 
faith it will be granted (Matthew 18:19.) A prayer chain is a 
way for people to gain assistance in prayer for any serious 
and pressing problem. Our Prayer Chain is active, and 

welcomes our congregation’s request for prayers needed, by completing a 
pink card and placing it in the Offering plate, or by contacting Isabelle at 
aladwig@accesscomm.ca or phone 306-545-7946; or text at 306-201-1371. 

But why? http://jimschitchat.blogspot.ca/      Fads.  Why did you love pogs, 
why did you get that tattoo, why did you wear khakis at the exact same time 
as everyone else.  Because it was the current year? Could be.  But take a 
moment to consider why you do these things, and why you think the way 
you do about Jesus.  Who is telling you what? 

Are your Thursday mornings dull and lacking excitement? Consider 
joining us at the Builders in Faith Bible Study. This bible study is geared 
towards those in the golden years of life and we are following a study 
written by Max Lucado which is leading us through the Book of Romans. 
This study is thought provoking and presents the Bible in a way which you 
may not have considered. If you have any questions about this study or 
would like to join, please contact Amanda for more details! 
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Thanks to everyone who collected & brought Toilet Paper Rolls to the 
Church!  We have received more than enough, and are grateful! 

 

 

March 11, 2018 
"Condemned 
Already" 
Speaker Emeritus of The Lutheran 
Hour: Rev. Dr. Ken Klaus 
Some things just work better in the 
dark. You know, things like watching 
for shooting stars and getting a good 
night's sleep or dreaming about the 
future. People love the darkness for 
a lot of reasons, and not all of them 
are good. (John 3:19-21) 
Listen at 7:30 am Sunday on CKRM 
620 or anytime at 
http://www.lutheranhour.org/ 

Many of our Senior citizens living 
in Care Homes would appreciate 
and enjoy a visit from members of 
our congregation; 
Kay Gellner, Santa Maria Senior 
Citizens Home, 4215 Regina, Ave. 
Ted and Doreen Reiser, Dove 
House, 2220 Cameron St, 
S4T 2V8 
Lil Groff, Parkside Extendicare, 
4540 Rae St. 
Dorothy Allen, Parkside 
Extendicare, 4540 Rae St. 
Marg Schmirler, Precious 
Memories Villa, 2800 – 23rd. Ave. 
S4S 1E6 

 

Next LWMLC Next Meeting:  
March 19, 2018. 
Opening: Marvie Poier 
Topic: Pastor Jim 
Lunch: Maxine Holm 

Offering Feb. 25 – $ 2,562.00 
At Jesus Feet Sun Feb. 25 
 8:30am – 38, 11:00am – 114 
Wed. Feb. 28 – 7:00pm – 45 

 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church    www.goodshepherdregina.ca 
3825 Hillsdale St. S4S 3Y5 
Phone 306-586-0299  
Email: gslcregina@sasktel.net 
www.facebook.com/GoodShepherdRegina 

 

Prince of Peace Preschool at Prince of Peace Lutheran Church is 
currently looking for a new teacher and there is an advertisement for the job 
on the bulletin board.  If you have any questions or would like to apply, you 
can contact Kierstin Castillo, the preschool director, at the email or number 
listed.  They are accepting applications until March 15th. 
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